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Re: Request for visiting your faculty and your research team in this summer

Claudio Borri <claudio.borri@u
WA HEZ

dear colleague,
1l giorno mer 26 apr 2023 alle ore 12:14 X <zhuzw@stu.edu.cn> ha scritto:
Dear Prof. Claudio Borri,
Thanks for your contribution the international society of wind engineering. Having heared a lot about your research and team,
thank you;
will You attend ICWE16 (www.icwe2023.com) at the end of August 2023 ?
Please, hurry-up and register now before May 8th !
1 hope to have a chance to visit you faculty, your laboratory and team in the end of July in your convenience, when I travel to Florence in this summer.
I hope you can visit us. Please, refer to Dr. Mannini (here in cc), the current Head of the Wind Tunnel Lab. for making an appointment for Your visit.
Anyhow, 1 Il be pleased to welcome you to Florence at our dept. of civil and environmental engineering.
Best regards

C. Borri

16th International Conference on Wind Engineering (IAWE)
Florence, 27-31 August 2023

Chairman: Prof. Claudio Borri, Dr-Ing. h.c. mult.
Co-Chairman: Prof. Gianni Bartoli

Dept. of Civil & Environmental Engineering

Univ. of Florence

E_mail: chair@icwe2023.unifi

Web: www.icwe2023.com






 




 

